
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am  
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday         6:30pm  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  
 

For November Mass schedule, please visit :- 
ñhttp://caf®.daum.net/hsaemò 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

First Sunday of Advent                                                                        27 November 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor: - 
 

Happy Advent everyone, 
 

It is a new season in the life of our Church and it is a period of active waiting. Active waiting is a lot like active 
listening. We do not passively wait just as we do no simply hear what is being said by our loved ones. True listening 
requires that we process and even digest another's thoughts and feelings. Similarly, to truly wait for the Lord means 
to remove or lessen the obstacles that impede our freedom to serve him and others. God has privileged us by 
delaying his manifestation so that when he does arrive, we can joyously respond to his summons. There are some 
resources online to help you make this your best Advent ever. I would suggest the aptly named "Best Advent Ever" 
resource. I would also invite you to consider attending a weekday Mass in addition to the usual Sunday Mass. Jesus 
awaits us; let us prepare for him. 
 

God bless, 
Fr David 
 

I invite you to pray with me for : 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Olga de Mendez, Bill Finlay, Edmee Kearney, Isobel Ong, Ben Perri and Lawrence Peterson. 

For the deceased.  
 

Betty Andreas, Sharon Jagt, William Kelly, David Lunn, Mary Newton, Eric OôToole, Jose Remedios, Margaret Ross 
and Gertrude Southcott. 

November : Month of the Holy Souls  
 

Throughout the month of November, the Book of 
Remembrance is left at the side of the church, by the 
Tabernacle. You are invited to write the names of your 
deceased loved ones in this book. They will be 
remembered at all our Masses during November. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

1st Friday of the Month  
 

There will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament on 
Friday, Dec 2nd, immediately after the 9:00am Mass. 
 

Benediction is at 12noon. 
 

1st Saturday of the Month  
 

There will be a Mass celebration with Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick on Saturday, Dec 3rd at 9:00am.  
 

Please invite your families and friends. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
The Immaculate Conception of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary   Thurs, Dec 8th 
 

There will be 2 Masses, 9:00am and 6:00pm to celebrate 
this Feast Day. 

 

Parish Advent Reconciliation   Tues, Dec 13 
 

Mark this day on your calendar, in preparation during 
Advent, a few priests have been invited to be available in 
our parish for confessions / reconciliation at 6:30pm. 

Reflections on the Psalms  

Please note: The last class for Reflections on the Psalms 
will be on Tues, Dec 6 at 7:00pm with the regular socials 
to start. 

Development and Peace  

Climate Action Conference 
 

Spirituality and post-COP21 engagement in light of 
Laudato Si and the Popeôs call to action on the 
environmentò.  Keynote speaker Steven Guilbeault, co-
founder and Senior Director of Equiterre, along with four 
panelists from the Victoria area will address the elements 
of the agreement that require monitoring, what follow up 
is needed and actions that can be taken at the local level 
to protect what Pope Francis, in his encyclical Laudato Si, 
refers to as our common home. 
Panelists include: 
Andrew Moore, Special Projects Manager working with 
the Tôsou-ke First Nation on sustainable development; 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Monday 28 November Exercise with Beryl 
Led By The Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pm 
7:15pm 

Wednesday 30 November St Vincent de Paul Seniors Christmas Lunch 
Couples for ChristðCLP 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

11:00am 
7:00pm 

Thursday 1 December Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am 

Friday 2 December Christian Meditation 
Knights of Columbus Christmas Party 

Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:30am 
6:00pm 

Saturday 3 December Youth Group Parish Hall 6:00pm 



 

 

Andrew Conradi OFS, ñLaudato Siò animator; Robin 
Tunnicliffe, organic farmer, from Sea Bluff Farm in 
Metchosin, and Kasia Tokarska, a UVIC PhD candidate 
researching climate modelling and analysis. 
 

Tuesday, Nov 29, 7:00pmð10:00pm 
Rm A104, Bob Wright Building, UVIC. Admission is free, 
donations gratefully accepted. Info: Christine OôLeary 250
-370-7471 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
Anawim  
 

Please read the Christmas Newsletter from Anawim 
House inserted into the bulletin today. 
 

Anawim welcomes your donations and also Christmas 
gifts to the poor this Christmas Season. 
 

Christmas trees will become available commencing the 
first week of December.  
Thank you for being partners with us in caring for Godôs 
precious poor, the Anawim. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
SSVdP Seniors Christmas Luncheon  
 

SSVdP cordially invites all parishioners and their friends, 
55 years of age and older, to our Annual Seniors 
Christmas Luncheon in the Parish Hall on Wed, Nov 30 
from 11:00am to 2:00pm.  
Good food & great company, so we can all share in the 
blessings that this holy Christmas season provides in our 
faith community.   Please RSVP:  
Susan 778ð433 0199 or Georgina 250 - 727 2615. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð 
Our Place  
 

Transportation to medical, dental and job interviews is 
often difficult for our family members here at Our Place. 
Our Spiritual Care office tries to keep a supply of bus 
tickets in our office to assist individuals who need them 
for these important appointments.  
Donation of bus tickets can be dropped off at the 
Reception Desk at Our Place, Pandora Ave.  
Please mention ñSpiritual Care Officeò. Thank you. 

Knights of Columbus  
 

Sacred Heart & Victoria Councils & Bishop Demers 
Assembly invite you to their joint Christmas Party for 
Knights and their families from 6:00pm to 10:00pm on 
Friday, December 2nd at the Sacred Heart Parish Hall. 
 

Dinner will be served, but pot luck dishes & desserts are 
welcome.  
The Sir Knights & Ladies Choir will perform Christmas 
songs, while the audience can join in with Christmas 
carols. Please come and share the Yuletide spirit! 

Hospitality Ministry  
 

We are inviting parishioners to join our Hospitality Ministry 
for the 10am coffee socials. We are happy to train as no 
experience needed! Please call 250-479 1611 or email 

the parish office at sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
2017 Donation envelopes  
 

Envelope boxes are ready to be picked up from the  
church foyer this weekend. 
 

All the boxes are all arranged in alphabetical order, 
according to family names. 
 

If you are a registered parishioner and unable to locate 
your box, please write your name and contact number 
down on the sheet provided.  
Your envelope box will be ready the following week. 
 

If you are PAD user, please remember to complete your 
name and address on the Special Collection envelopes, if 
you would like to receive a tax receipt. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Job Posting: Executive Assistant  
 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria is seeking a full-
time Executive Assistant to support the Bishop and 
Chancellor to ensure optimal day to day work flow. 
 

The incumbent provides comprehensive administrative 
support in a professional, courteous and efficient manner 
while maintaining absolute confidentiality. 
 

More information with Duties & Responsibilities and 
Position Requirements are available on a poster on the 
Outreach Board in the church foyer. 
 

Interested applicants are invited to submit a r®sum® and 
cover letter by January 13, 2017 to:  
 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria  
Attention: Cynthia Bouchard, Chancellor  
# 1 - 4044 Nelthorpe Street  
Victoria, BC V8X 2A1  
Email: chancery@rcdvictoria.org  
Website: www.rcdvictoria.org/employment.php  
 

The position will remain open until filled.  
Please note that only those short-listed for an interview 
will be contacted.  
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Journey of Hearts and Hands  
 

We sincerely thank all those who have contributed, made 
a commitment and those praying for the success of our 
Journey of Hearts and Hands Appeal. 
 

Up to date:- 24th November 2016 
 

Number of Gifts received: 155  
 

Total Contributed: $24,991.62  Total Pledged: $32,959.62 

Thank you 

DONATIONS  

19th & 20th November 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,255.95 

PAD    $   795.40 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,401.35 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Angela Spencer  727-6375 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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